
 
Pastoral Care Network 

 

This will be an opportunity for all staff with an interest in pastoral care 
in school to: 
• Share experiences 
• Voice concerns and explore solutions linked to the pastoral 

support role 
• Receive support from colleagues as well as offer support 
In addition we will:  
• Explore training opportunities 
• Update on developments since the last network meeting, e.g. 

revised pastoral care audit tool 
Date:    Thursday October 16th 2008 
Time:    16:30 – 18:00 
Place:     Norwich Professional Development Centre 
                     Tea and coffee on arrival from 16:00 
Course Ref: ENHC5 - A 
This session will be facilitated by:  Rosemary Games, Healthy 
Schools Adviser; Martin Langsdon, Advisory Support Teacher, BEST 
and Lynne Woodall, Norwich Family Solutions Team manager. 
What to look out for:  Fliers will be sent out to let you know about 
training opportunities in the course of the year 2008 – 2009.  The first 
twilight will be on the subject of Domestic Violence and will be led by 
a member of the NSPCC schools’ team.  We hope that this will take 
place in the second half of the autumn term.  
To book a place on the above twilight please complete the booking 
form overleaf or contact Jenni Woodrow on 01603 433276 or 
jenni.woodrow@norfolk.gov.uk. 
 
Please note this twilight is not available to book on the Norfolk 

Schools website. 
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